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| am writing in support of the proposed changes to the bankruptcy rules. Debtors need the information required
by these rules to decide if claims are valid or not. If creditors are going to be allowed to file claims without paying
any filing fee for those claims, then they should at least be required to submit sufficient information for the debtor
to be able to determine if the claims are valid. Debtors also need to be able to exit bankruptcy upon completion of
a 13 without having to worry if a mortgage lender has added undisclosed charges to their account that will impede
their fresh start.
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